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<ICANN involvement> 

 

I have been nominated by Dr. Clément Genty to serve as European ALAC representative for another term 

(AGM 2021 – AGM 2023). 

 

I am actively involved within the At-Large community from the time when I was selected as a 

NextGen@ICANN program participant in 2017. Since November 2019, I have served as the youngest 

member of the At-Large Advisory Committee, representing Internet end-users from Europe. 

 

From August 2018 - December 2019, I was EURALO’s Co-Chair of the ALAC Sub-Committee on Outreach & 

Engagement. 

 

Previously, I served as a member of the NextGen@ICANN Selection Committee for ICANN 62, ICANN 63, and 

ICANN 64. I am a strong supporter of the NextGen@ICANN program and regularly present to them at ICANN 

meetings in the context of engagement opportunities within ICANN. 

 

Moreover, I have organized and moderated the first next-generation roundtable titled “The Future of 

ICANN's Mandate and the Development of the DNS: Voices of the Next Generationǃ” at the ICANN 70 

meeting.  

 

My major goal is to actively foster the voice of the Next Generation within the ICANN and Internet 

Governance ecosystem! 

 

Thank you very much and kindest regards, 

Matthias M. Hudobnik 

http://www.hudobnik.at/
mailto:matthias@hudobnik.at

